
Calling all Bell Choir and Chancel Choir members! 

 

(current AND potential!) 

 

Our rehearsals will resume on August 21, 2014!  

 

Bells will rehearse from 5:30-6:30. 

 

Choir will rehearse from 7:00-8:00.  

 

You don't need to be able to read music to participate, you just need to love music and fellowship!  

 

You can email Jordan at   jordanlianenorris@gmail.com   with any questions.  


